
From: Chris Lilley  
Sent: 22 February 2024 16:05 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Planning Application ref; B/24/0073 ; Dwelling off Ullyatts Drove, Amber Hill, PE20 3RE 

 
Dear sirs 

 

Yes i can confirm that the floor plans, elevations and flood risk assessment remain the same 

as approved. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Chris Lilley 

 


